Peacham Elementary School Lydia Cochrane, Principal

PO Box 271 lydia.cochrane@ccsuvt.net
340 Bayley Hazen Rd. Ph:802-592-3513
Peacham, VT 05862 Fax:802-592-3517

7 July 2025

Dear State of Vermont Redistricting Task Force,

The Peacham School District moves to remain within a Supervisory Union within a larger
governance region to the extent practicable under the terms of H.454 as approved on
June 16, 2025, by the Senate and House of Representatives of the State of Vermont. The
Peacham School District will submit our statement of intent to the new Redistricting Task
Force when it is established and will work with the SU board to reach out to contiguous
school districts to explore combining into a larger supervisory union. Our purpose isto
optimize cost savings and efficiencies where possible while maintaining local democratic
engagement, oversight, and accountability in order to achieve excellent educational
outcomes for our communities’ children and youth at a cost Vermonters can afford.

Sincerely,




